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The Board of Water Commissioners is asking residents to reduce their outdoor water use to every other day. Odd numbered houses should water on odd numbered days and even numbered houses on even numbered days.  Non-essential outdoor watering should be done between the hours of 7:00 P.M. and 7:00 A.M.

The North Sagamore Water District has water conservation tools available for free to our residents at our office located at 14 Squanto Road.

Please feel free to call the office at 508-888-1085 with any questions.

